From: Dug Ansley 
Sent: 15 January 2015 17:08
To: Planning
Subject: 14/02156/OUT

Dear Madam

I wish to object to the outline planning consent for 95 new homes to be build behind my house. Below are the salient points.

The local infrastructure cannot support these people. The schools, both primary and secondary, do not have the spaces for the children the houses would support. There is no plan to build other schools.

The local roads are too congested as it is with the addition  of 180 cars to the area it will only cause more problems. There has already been several near misses at the junction of Weeping Cross and the Oxford Road due the incompetence of NOT turning the supplied lights on,  for some unknown and unfathomable reason.

The ongoing developments on the east of the Oxford road has empty houses still and they haven’t finished building them all yet.

The planned alteration to the drainage of the local land through the proposed development will cause significant problems to neighbouring houses. As the Sor brook joins the Thames would that not just increase the flood risk further towards Adderbury and eventually Oxford?

Regards

Mr. Douglas Charles Ansley

5 Keyser Road

Bodicote

Banbury

OX15 4AN

